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August 2, 2022 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, NH 03301 

Re: Request for Approval of Keene Community Power Aggregation Plan 

Dear Chairman Goldner, 

Attached please find the Keene Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan for review and approval by the 
Commission pursuant to RSA 53-E:7. 

This Plan was developed by the Keene Community Power Committee and adopted by unanimous vote of the City 
Council on May 6, 2021. The City amended the Plan in mid-March 2022 to better address questions of data 
security based on feedback provided by the Commission in orders on other Community Power plans. The City 
submitted its Plan to the Commission in April 2022 (DE 22-022), and it received an order in June 2022 which 
encouraged the City to re-submit the Plan closer to or after the completion of the rulernaking process for 
Community Power. 

On July 27, 2022, the Commission voted to approve Community Power rules. The City has further amended the 
Plan to appropriately reference those rules. This Plan is being submitted prior to approval by the City Council, 
which is the City of Keene's governing body and its legislative body. 

Mari Brunner (mbrunng!@,.keenenh.iov, 3 Washington St., Keene, NH 03431, (603) 352-5440) is the municipal 
employee who is the official liaison for questions about the approved or revised plan and who is authorized to 
request information from utilities under these rules. Patrick Roche (patrick@goodenergy.com, 232 Madison Ave, 
New York, NY, 10016, 617-202-0797) is the authorized agent to request data pursuant to Pursuant to 2204.03. 
The Community Power program maintains a website at h,trps://keenecommunitypower.com/. 

The City is providing copies of this plan today to the Office of the Consumer Advocate, the NH Department of 
Energy, and Eversource, which is the electric distribution utility serving the City of Keene, should they wish to 
comment on the plan. Pursuant to current Commission policy, this filing is being made electronically only. Please 
do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Eli . A. Dragon 
City Manager 

cc: 
Office of the Consumer Advocate of NH: gcaliti,atione:oca.nh,&QV 
Department of Energy: encrgy-info@energy.nh.gov 
Eversource: daryush.donyayi@eversource.com 
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